TO AREA 75

WELCOME TO THE BRIDGE THE GAP SHARING SESSION.
BY 01/01/2005 ALL DISTRICTS GOT A LETTER OF INTRODUCTION FROM ME, TO LET THEM KNOW I HAVE BEEN APPOINTED TO THE BRIDGE THE GAP CHAIR.

THE FIRST PART WAS A FORM TO BE FILLED OUT OF CONFIDENTIAL TEMPORARY CONTACT LIST. IF THERE IS NO REPLY BY THE DISTRICT BY 03/01/2005, I WILL SIMPLY INSERT THE D.C.M.'S NAME AS THE CONTACT PERSON.

I HAVE ASKED FOR A PERSON TO STEP FORWARD TO BE MY ALT. BRIDGE THE GAP CHAIR. THIS WOULD BE A PERSON WHO WANTS TO LEARN THE POSITION AND WANTS ME TO SUBMIT THEIR NAME TO REPLACE ME IN 2007 AND BE ALREADY TRAINED.

I HAVE ASKED EVERY DISTRICT TO SUMMIT A PERSON TO BE ON MY COMMITTEE. AFTER THE COMMITTEE IS FORMED I WOULD LIKE A MEETING IN THEIR AREA. I WILL COME TO DIFFERENT PARTS OF AREA 75 EVERY THREE MONTHS. IF ANY OF THE COMMITTEE HAS A BETTER IDEA HOW TO CARRY THE MESSAGE WE WILL DISCUSS IT. I FOUND OUT THAT THE COUNSELING SERVICE HAS NO IDEA ABOUT THE BRIDGE THE GAP PROGRAM. I WILL WRITE A LETTER TO TELL THEM ABOUT THE PROGRAM.

I AM GOING TO SUMMIT A BID TO HOST A NATIONAL B.T.G. WORKSHOP IN MADSION IN SEPTEMBER 2007. THERE WILL BE NO SEED MONEY FOR THE WORKSHOP. WE ARE JUST THE HOST LIKE THE DISTRICT HOSTING THE AREA CONFERENCE. I WILL BE GOING TO THE NEXT BRIDGE THE GAP WORKSHOP IN ST. JOSEPH, MO. IN SEPTEMBER 2005.

I WILL SUPPORT ALL RELATED REQUEST FROM AREA 75 COMMITTEE CHAIRS.

IF ANY DISTRICTS, CENTRAL OFFICES OR HOME GROUP WANT ME TO COME ALL THEY HAVE TO IS ASK. WORKSHOPS ALSO.

I WILL GIVE A FULL TWO YEARS OF SERVICE TO AREA 75 AS THE BRIDGE THE GAP CHAIR.